



ESTER KIWAN-O-GRAM

MEMBER NEWSLETTER VOLUME X - ISSUE NO. 6 MARCH 8, 2001
THE KIWANIS CLUB OF CHESTER IS ON-LINE AT HTTP://WWW.GEOCITIES.COM/BDKCRAB/KHOME.HTM

CHESTER OFFICERS

President ROBERT O. CASSADA

President-Elect STEVEN H. MILES

Vice-President RICHARD E. DODSON

Treasurer CLAIRA R. CRABTREE

Secretary JOSEPH C. HILLIER

DIRECTORS

2000-2001

Thomas A. Moody W. Guy Smith, III V. Dayton Todd Joseph R. White

2000-2002

J. Tolleison Morriss, VI W. Wayne Stewart Thomas K. Williams Danny R. Wyatt

Lt. Governor, 18th Div DONALD SCHROEDER jds13@prodigy.net

> Bulletin Editor Phil Crow

KillerCrow@aol.com

Programs
Bob Goodwin
ASHIP4YOU@AOL.COM
J. Tolleison Morriss, VI



Spring Fling May 17th

Chairperson in training is needed to fill Rick's shoes next year! Rick will be traveling and will not be here. Now is the time to learn all the tricks!

March Birthdays 16th Connie Goodwin 29th Bunny Crabtree

PROGRAMS

Mar 10 - 8:00 AM Sat - Kiwanis Park Clean-up

Mar 10 - Chester Forum - JTCC

Mar 12 - Meet at the new Police Sub-Station . The club will tour the facilities. Optional dinner at Peking Restaurant after the program.

Mar 19 - Special Guest Night, heavy snacks will be served.

It is not too late to invite a guest.

Call Eleanor Lee for details.

Mar 26 - To be Announced

Mar 29 - 29th Anniversary of the organization of the Kiwanis Club of Chester

Apr 2 - Board Night

S I &

All functions are on Monday and begin at 6:30 PM at Howard Johnson Restaurant unless otherwise stated. Call Program Chairman Bob Goodwin @ 530-1897 with program suggestions.

President's Message

You all know that Don Schroeder is currently serving his second term as Lt. Governor of Division 18. We thank him for lending us his expertise for these last two years. Don has done a very good job as Lt. Governor, but he will not ac-

cept a third term. He told me that he is planning to do a lot of traveling next year.

We are now searching for a replacement, and Don promises that the job is easy because of the good people that you get to work with. Do any of you past presidents have some extra time to devote to Kiwanis? What could be better than serving as

Lt. Governor? If you cannot take this job on yourself, can't you help us find someone who will?



Retiring Lt. Governor Don Schroeder looking back at his two years.

If you want to serve, let me know or contact Don directly. Don's e-mail address is jds13@prodigy.net. Some of you might want to nominate a candidate but are apprehensive about recruiting them. Give your suggestions to Don or me, we will take it from there. We need to identify Don's replacement soon, so we will have a smooth transition.

President Bob



The Chester Kiwan-O-Gram The Kiwanis Club of Chester Box 756 Chester, VA 23831



Kiwanian Joe Hillier 4701 Buckingham Court Chester, VA 23831

March Madness!

Vol 10 #6



April 4-8, 2001

You Know Who You Are.

Your support of this vital money-making project is appreciated. Thanks!

Chairman Danny

Note: the spring show is at the Richmond Center.

You can make a difference...

Terrific Kids



Call Gwen Osborne to volunteer ~ a Distinguished Member Award Activity ~

W. E. CARTER 12216 Richmond Street Chester, VA 23831 (804)768-4240 General Repairs; Painting(Inside & out) Power washing; Yard work (Lic.# 498003763)



"Take another whack at it!" Work Day Kiwanis Park Property

Saturday March 10th 8 AM - 12 Noon Contact: Joe Hillier "How many whacks will it take?"

- In Case You Missed it!



Nicole's new hat. Never wanting for new ideas, Nicole suggests we get Kiwanis club hat pins (and other stuff) to swap at interclub events, such as conventions or midwinters. What a great way to meet other Kiwanians.

Speaking of pins, here is one pin Buck Porter will not be swapping, as Joe Hillier presents his 23 years of Perfect Attendance pin. Congratulations Buck.





President-elect Steve Miles presents a mini-program on what it is that he does... professionally speaking of course. As an engineer for Austin Brockenbrough Associates, Steve designs roads for VDOT. Steve was quick to add that they don't do bridges or other structures ... especially the ones that people complain about.

The club is planning another Car Seat Inspection program in the near future. No date has been set Be sure to look for news on this upcoming event.



Lt Governor Schroeder awarding Eleanor Lee the Distinguished President award and Joe Hillier Distinguished Secretary

Special Guest Night Friends, Neighbors, Acquaintances Fellow workers Even Spouses! Yes, even spouses are invited to Special Guest Night Please participate in our Bi-annual Membership Drive by inviting a friend to meet our Club. Monday March 19th 6:30 Howard Johnson Restaurant Snacks will be provided.

contact Eleanor Lee